
www.bec.co.bw@Bots_Exams

Botswana Examinations Council

Advancing learning, certifying your future

PRESS RELEASE

BEC is aware of the allegations circulating on the social media platforms 
regarding the possible cases of examinations malpractice concerning the 
Science Double Award Paper 3 which was written on 5th October, 2023 
and English Paper 1 which is scheduled to be written on 16th October, 
2023. The BEC assures the public that investigations on this matter are 
ongoing. 

BEC treats these allegations seriously and as a precautionary measure, the 
Council has resolved to recall the English Paper 1 which is to be 
rescheduled to a later date. Regarding the Science Double Award Paper 3, 
the public will be informed of the final decision. 

Whilst the investigations are continuing, the Council appeals to the public 
to remain calm.  Candidates are urged to remain focused on their 
examinations and field their best performance. BEC is doing all within its 
power to protect the best interest of the candidates while safeguarding the 
integrity and credibility of its qualifications. 
For any further information or clarification please contact Botswana 
Examinations Council at 3650701/3650727/3650878.
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